
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Voices 

The children in Years 5 and 6 had a wonderful time performing at the Young Voices concert in 

Sheffield in a choir made up of 4642 children! Following the afternoon rehearsal, parents were 

able to watch the evening performance. The children, staff and parents all greatly enjoyed 

themselves. The children were very well behaved as usual. Well done children! 

 

 

 

 

Drama Club 

Drama club has continued throughout this 

half term. The children are working hard 

to prepare for their upcoming 

performances in the Wharfedale Festival 

for Performing Arts in the summer term.  

 

 

 

 

Sewing Club 

Sewing club has been very popular with 

Years 1 and 2. They have been using their 

knowledge of running stitch to create a 

pattern on binka using wool.  
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Fire fighters 

We were all very pleased to welcome some of our local 

firefighters into school. The children saw the important 

equipment stored in the fire engine, tried on helmets and 

the firefighters even turned on the sirens! The children 

also learnt about fire safety.  

 

 

 

 

Construction Club 

The children in EYFS have 

been enjoying construction 

club. They have been 

making their own 3D maps! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Table Tennis 

The children had a great time playing 

table tennis! They have mastered their 

serving skills with careful forehand and 

backhand pushes.   

 

 

 

 

Prickly Pigs 

We were delighted to welcome a Prickly Pigs ambassador 

into our school to share her knowledge on hedgehogs. The 

children learnt about what to do if they find an injured 

hedgehog and how to care for hedgehogs in the wild.   

 

 

 

 

Fencing 

Our Premier Sports coach ran a weekly 

fencing club this half term. The children 

enjoyed learning a range of new skills! 

 

 

 

 

Teambuilding games 

 

The children in KS1 

and KS2 have enjoyed 

teambuilding games 

with our Premier 

Sports coach.  

 

 

 

 

 

Chinese New Year 

Children across the school celebrated 

Chinese New Year. In EYFS, the children 

enjoyed creating dragon paintings and 

lanterns. The whole school enjoyed a 

special Chinese New Year lunch too.  
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Singing with Mr Morgan 

In KS2, the children have learnt to play 

basic guitar with Mr Morgan. The children 

have also been singing with his guidance 

and their voices sound beautiful!  
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